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A Message from H.O.P.E. 

Healthcare Office Professional Employees UBJCA Local 2220 
 

Dear Fox Hollow Staff, 

It is imperative that you ALL vote. Every vote matters and every vote counts. Now 
more than ever you need to VOTE HOPE. See the difference H.O.P.E. can and will 
make in your workplace. 

Vote Information: Wednesday February 28th, at 2:00pm-and closes Thursday February 29th ,at 
2:00pm. 

You may vote any time during this period. 

You will need a PIN number to be able to vote.  

If you do not have one you can call the Labour board help desk. 

• To vote online, visit https://OLRB.simplyvoting.com and follow the instructions. 
• To vote by telephone, dial 1-877-382-9924 (toll free) and follow the instructions. 

If you are unable to vote using the PIN provided to you, or if you require assistance to vote, you 
may call the Ontario Labour Relations Board Help Desk during the hours of operation listed below. 

OLRB Help Desk Telephone:    416-434-6748 
OLRB Help Desk Hours of Operation: More information to follow. 

  

When you Choose HOPE Local 2220 UBCJA YOU CHOOSE: 

 An End to Secret Deals 
 Job Security 
 In-house Legal & WSIB Consultants 
 Trained and Experienced Representatives, Who Care about What’s best for YOU.  

Better Representation, Democratic, AND a Powerful Union 
Make sure you cast your VOTE for H.O.P.E. Local 2220  

https://olrb.simplyvoting.com/

